
December 3, 2018

What a heartwarming weekend we have had!  It never ceases to amaze me the 
outpouring of love and generosity that is exhibited in our school community.  
There is no way I can list each and every one who played a part in this amazing 
weekend.  I am sure I would leave someone out.  You are all greatly appreciated- 
the organizers, the decorators, our cooking crew, our bakers, all volunteers, 
young and “old”, clean-up crew and guests.  The best reward was to see the 
smiles on the children's faces as they rode and sang on the float, sat on Santa’s 
lap, sipped hot cocoa and visited friends and families……God Bless You All!!

Upcoming Events

Tuesday, Dec. 4th - HSA meeting at 7pm
Friday, Dec. 7th - Spirit Day 
Monday, Dec. 10th - 13th - Santa’s Secret Shop (more information to come)
Thursday, Dec. 13th Christmas Program, 6:30, at the Broadway Theatre

This week we are helping ”Right To Life” sell raffle tickets.  If you would like to 
purchase one, please go to either the Church or School Offices.  (Raffle is for a 
Queen Size Handmade Quilt, purple/lavender/gray in color.  Tickets are $1/ea or 
6 for $5)


